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March 13, 2017

Oregon Progressive Party
Position on Bill at 2017
Session of Oregon Legislature:

 HB 2131:  Support

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party (OPP) supports this bill, which directs the Environmental
Quality Commission to adopt rules applying certain oil spill prevention and emergency
response planning requirements to railroads that own or operate high hazard train routes in
this state.
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